
This year RMHA welcomed back its U 18 team. We were placed in tier one and had a 

successful season. It was great to have this team back on the ice and the community and 

families were a great support. Thanks to the RMHA board for supporting this team and we look 

forward to hosting a team again in the upcoming season. 

Meredith U 18 Director 

 


